
 

 
 
 
 

September 19, 2024 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Prince George’s County Council Planning, Housing & Economic 
  Development Committee  
 
FROM: Lakisha Hull, AICP, LEED AP BD+C, Planning Director 
 Richard Eberhart Hall, AICP, Special Assistant 
 Natalia Gomez, AICP, Planner IV 
 
SUBJECT:  CB-69-2024, CB-070-2024, and CB-074-2024 
 
 
 
The Planning Department has no comments on the proposed CB-69-2024, CB-070-2024, and CB-074-
2024 at this time.  
 
The Department appreciates the opportunity to offer comments on this matter. 
 


